
 

 
   

 
INTER-AMERICAN INSTITUTE FOR GLOBAL CHANGE RESEARCH 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Ref: IAIUYDIR/2024/08 8 April 2024 
 
 

 
 
 
 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 

 
Subject: Launch of self-managed, open, and free course with certificate "El 
Niño in the Americas: Protecting health and promoting resilience" 
  
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
  
I am pleased to announce the recent launch of the self-managed, open, and free 
course, available in both English and Spanish, with the certificate "El Niño in the 
Americas: Protecting health and promoting resilience". 
  
The content of this course is designed to provide knowledge and necessary tools to 
regional, national, and local health system planners, emergency planners and 
response personnel, public health officials, healthcare professionals, the 
meteorological sector, and others to prepare for health impacts at the local and 
regional levels. 
  
The course was organized in collaboration with the Pan American Health 
Organization (PAHO), the United Nations Office for Disaster Risk Reduction 
(UNDRR), the World Meteorological Organization (WMO), and the Global 
Consortium on Climate and Health Education (GCHE). Modules can be completed 
independently. Participants who complete all modules will receive a certificate for 24 
hours of dedication. 
  
Registration is available at https://moodle.iai.int/  
  
Inquiries can be sent to communication@dir.iai.int  
  
Discover all the courses available on our virtual campus: 
  

● Climate Change, Migration and Health in Latin America and the Caribbean 
● Scientific communication for researchers and social actors 
● Climate and Environment Response for Health in the Americas 
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You are encouraged to widely disseminate this information among government 
officials, researchers, and other interested stakeholders. 
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Anna Stewart Ibarra 
Executive Director 


